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Well done to Year 6

This week was our end of Key Stage 2 assessments (SATs) for Year 6. Every single one of them put in a 

huge amount of effort and really put into action everything they had learned. All the staff are 

extremely proud of them , as should all their friends and family. 

As with every year,  some of the papers were a bit trickier than others and I know some news stories 

regarding one paper may worry parents but please be  assured they should not be worried at all.  

These tests are a snapshot of what the children can do and we know that being resilient, caring, bright 

and happy pupils is much more important as they move on to the next stage of their education. They 

also have a lot of exciting events and experiences to look forward to for the remainder of the term.

A big thank you to all the teachers and support staff who have supported the children throughout.

Have a good weekend

Mr MacGregor
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Well done to everyone who entered!

The winners are:
Vanesa Vaiciunaite - 6MC
Zack Dhillon - 1MJ
Zariya Anjum - Orange class

The runners up are:
Inayah Ahmed - 2LP
Giloh Raine - 5LV
Yasmin L - Purple class

Healthy Lunchbox Competition Winners!



School Uniform Reminder
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Please ensure children are wearing the correct uniform.

We expect all children to wear school uniform which consists 
of:

A white shirt / blouse
Grey / black trousers

Grey or black skirt or dress, or blue checked summer dress
A royal blue jumper, fleece or sweatshirt with the school 

badge on it
Black trainers or shoes only

Head scarves if worn for religious reasons should be black, 
white or school blue in colour.

Southern Road PE Kit
Black shorts

Black jogging bottoms
Plain white PE T-shirt

Black plimsolls or plain trainers

Please ensure that all articles of clothing are clearly labelled 
with the child’s name especially school sweatshirts and coats 

as it does make returning lost property much easier.  



 

Dates for Diaries

Year 6 trip to Chessington
Tuesday 23rd May

Staff Inset Day
Monday 5th June
 School closed for pupils

Year 6 Production
Wednesday 21st June at 4pm

School Sports Days
7th July (Years 5 and 6),
10th July (Years 3 and 4)
11th July ( Years 1, 2 and Reception)

Year 6 Graduation 
Wednesday 19th July at 9am

Last day of Summer Term 
Wednesday 19th July- 1.15pm finish


